
 
                                     
 

 
 

PO Box 48 
Merimbula NSW 2548 

Ph: 64951266    FAX: 64953239 
merimbula-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

 

 
Selective High School Placement Test Day 

 
Friday, February 28, 2020. 

 

Dear Parent/Caregiver, 
 
Applicants for Year 7 placement in a selective high school in 2021 are required to take the Selective 
High School Placement Test to be held from 9.00am to 1.30pm on Thursday 12 March 2020. 
  
 
Your child ________________________________ of class ___________ is required to sit the 
assessment for placement consideration. 
  
Unless parents have made special arrangements with the High Performing Students Team to attend 
an individually allocated test centre, candidates from this school have been sent to:   
 
  Eden Marine High School 
  Barclay St 
  EDEN NSW 2551 
 
Go to https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/selective-high-schools-and-opportunity-
classes/year-7 to find: 

• Test centre allocations by public school.  
• A map of test centre addresses under the heading 'The test'. 
• The bulletin, test information for parents and students. The bulletin contains very 

important information about the test and should be read carefully. 

I wish your child the best of luck in sharing their skills and talents on the day. 
 
Regards, 
 

 
Ms Michelle Hulme 
Principal 

 


